/S Bentley

ENGINEERING, INC.

July 7, 2015

Ms. Amy Williams, P.E.
City of Rockwall

385 S. Goliad
Rockwall, Texas 75087

Re: Albright, Hill & Sumpter, PC
Albright-Hill Addition
Lot 1, Block 1

Ms. Williams:

A representative of our company visited the site and has visually verified to the best of the
angineer's professional opinion, knowledge and belief, that based on the observation along
with survey work conducted at the site by Rudy Rangel, R.P.L.S., the final grading, and site
drainage, which includes the detention volume, comply with the City approved plans and
details or are within acceptable tolerances.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate io call.

Sincerely,

BENTLEY ENGINEERING, INC.
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Marc Bentiey, P.E.
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1855 EMERALD 8AY, ROCKWALL, TEXAS 75087 PH: 214.957.1406
FIRM REG. NO. 674

www. bentleyenineering.com



